From: Derek Albertson

To: Liz Burdick

Cc: Colleen Bezanson

Subject: Cluster Subdivision

Date: Thursday, October 13, 2022 8:06:05 AM
Attachments: Outlook-fvawypai.png

Good Morning. Upon review of the re-applied plants for the subdivision off Monahan Drive,
the WPCA does not find concerns with submitted items with regards to sewer and water.
Best, Derek

Devek J. Albertson

Superintendent

CTDEEP Operator IV (Treatment) / NEWEA Operator IV (Collections)
M.A., Public Administration / B.S., Geology

860.886.3666 / dalbertson@montville-ct.org
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